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Council of Chiefs to meet with federal 
Public Safety Minister Mendicino 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 22, Enníska/February 2023) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that the Council of Chiefs 
are meeting with Canada’s Minister of Public Safety Marco Mendicino this 
afternoon to discuss matters related to the federal government’s Bill C-21 
legislation to amend the Firearms Act. 
 
The meeting was requested to bring forward Kahnawà:ke’s concerns 
regarding the potential to restrict or ban certain guns that have long been 
used for hunting purposes by Kahnawa’kehronon (and other Indigenous) 
hunters. 
 
The meeting is being held in Kahnawà:ke. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca   
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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